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Milan, 21 June 2017 - At the meetings held last 15 and 16 

June,  the Company expressed its willingness to the Trade 

Unions to embark on a negotiated path to manage the 

reorganization process, given the crisis affecting non-

journalistic staff. 

Following a broad exchange of views, the parties, while 

acknowledging the progress made, failed to find common 

ground on a number of issues contained in the plan. 

Taking note of such failure and the mandatory timelines to 

launch the business recovery plan, the Company has initiated 

the administrative procedures for the acknowledgment of 

income support measures, with the hope, nonetheless, of 

reaching an agreement during the administrative phase of the 

procedure. 

 
 

Media contacts: 

 

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group: 

Ginevra Cozzi - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Mob. 335/1350144 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano Tel. 02/3022.3728 

 


